Office of School Board Members Board Meeting of December 5, 2012

Dr. Marta Pérez, Board Member

SUBJECT:

WORKSHOP TO DISCUSS QUESTIONS AND CONCERNS

OF THE MIAMI-DADE COUNTY ETHICS COMMISSION

COMMITTEE:

INSTRUCTIONAL EXCELLENCE AND COMMUNITY

**ENGAGEMENT** 

**LINK TO STRATEGIC** 

FRAMEWORK: STUDENT, PARENT, AND COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT

On October 23, 2012, the Miami-Dade County Ethics Commission met and discussed the School Board's request that they provide investigative and other services to support our Ethics Advisory Committee. At the meeting, the members requested more specific details of what was being asked of them.

The School Board should conduct a workshop with Mr. Joseph Centorino, Executive Director, Miami-Dade County Ethics Commission, and Former Chief Justice Gerald Kogan, to address the questions and concerns of the Ethics Commission as we move forward in our efforts to enter into an Interlocal Agreement with the County.

## **ACTION PROPOSED BY**

DR. MARTA PÉREZ:

That The School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida, conduct a workshop to address the questions and concerns of the Miami-Dade County Ethics Commission.